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December 12th 2018 

 Planning & Zoning Commission 
400 South Eagle Street 
Naperville IL 60540 
 
To, Planning and Zoning Commission 
 
    We are writing this letter in regards to case # 18-1-114 as it pertains to 
the rezoning of the two lots ​directly behind ​​ us at 5s275 and 5s311 
Naperville Wheaton Road. We wanted to voice our concerns over the 
idea of splitting these two lots into four. We feel that there is no need to 
do this since all the lots in this block are at least 100 x 200 ft. Why do 
they need to be split up? The builder could just build two larger homes 
instead of four and keep the area as it should be, one home per lot.  
               Thank you for taking our concerns into account when making 
your decisions. 
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